

2018 June Working Sessions

Session #1: 13 Jun 2018

Attendees: [Meena Jambulingam](#) [Carmen Smiley](#) Julie Maas, Andy Gregorowicz

Agenda:

Time	Item	Who	Notes
20 mins	Group discussion on short term objectives	All	Did not cover as we were light on attendees
5 mins	Interoperability Forum in August	Meena J	Carmen mentioned the registration link should be up in the next few days and she will share with team.
10 mins	Review Identity Tiger Team resources posted to Wiki	All	Did not cover as we were light on attendees
5 mins	Wiki access for team	All	Team to verify if they have access and contact Carmen in case of issues
5 mins	Wrap up and action items	Meena J	

Action Items

- ☒ Share Interoperability Forum registration link [Carmen Smiley](#)

Session #2: 29 Jun 2018

Attendees: [Meena Jambulingam](#) [Carmen Smiley](#) [Diana Ciricean](#) Julie Maas, Andy Gregorowicz, Adam Culbertson, Patrick Murta, Paul Oates

Agenda:

Time	Item	Who	Notes
30-50 mins	Review of first use case with Chief Architects	Patrick Murta Paul Oates	Intros and discussion of use case framework
20 mins	Group discussion on short term objectives for next 12 weeks (based on use case)	All	Deferred to next meeting

Decisions

- The team will focus on Provider Identity related use cases first, with a view to developing approaches and solutions that can work for Patient/Member, etc.
- Target STU4, expected Fall 2018, for solutions.

Action Items

- ☐ [Meena Jambulingam](#) Coordinate with chief architects to get Da Vinci overview on a future meeting agenda
- ☒ [Carmen Smiley](#) [Diana Ciricean](#) Coordinate with Provider Directory team to get an overview on a future meeting agenda
- ☒ [Meena Jambulingam](#) get one new team member recommendation each from Patrick and Paul
- ☐ Team: Review materials shared by chief architects prior to next working session on Jul 11th.



FHIR P2 Use_Cas...emplate_v10.pdf